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JUNE Brush & Limb Pick Up (Normally Last Monday of Every Month)

DAY: Monday Jun 28

TIME: 7:00 AM

WHERE: Street Curb Of Residency

NOTE:  

, 2018

LIMBS:  Should be reasonably fresh and solid (no stacks of rotten wood). Should be no larger than 6? in diameter and no 
longer than 12 feet. Should be stacked in one pile, turned parallel to the edge of the street. (**Do not put next to light 
poles) SMALL BRUSH: Should be bundled and tied with string or twine. Hedge trimmings will be accepted if bundled. No 
grass clippings accepted.

POOL
Why shower you wonder?
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JUNE KV Kilbourne Open House (Vote On Parking)

DAY: Friday, June 1,

TIME: Noon - 2:00 PM   or   6:00 PM - 8:00 PM

WHERE: Kinderton Village Clubhouse

NOTE: Question and Answer Session and Voting. 

(Votes on parking on Kilbourne can also be mailed to Roger.) 
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JUNE

KINDERTON 4TH OF JULY PARADE 10 AMKINDERTON 4TH OF JULY PARADE 10 AM

CHILDREN 
of Kinderton 

Decorate your bikes, carts, 

wagons etc. Come and be in the 

parade thru Kinderton! 

Best decorated will receive a prize. Refreshments will be on hand for the riders after the parade.

Meet on 4th of July at 9:40 AM at the corner of Town Park and Windsor Circle

PRIZE

Residents of Kinderton, if possible come outside and wave the riders along, 

they work hard on their bikes and it’s wonderful to see them enjoy the parade.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
In need of volunteers to stand at some of the corners during the parade in order 

to stop traffic. If you have a golf cart and can help flag traffic that would be 

great too. Email: Larissa Brenner at brennerlarissa@hotmail.com 

Bermuda Run Community Day
DAY: Sunday, June 3,

TIME: 11:00 AM  -   3:00 PM

WHERE: Bermuda Run Country Club - 324 Bermuda Run Drive

NOTE: Fun for all Food Trucks, Vendors, Beverage Tastings,

Dunking Booth, Bounce House and Band
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If you’ve ever had red eyes or a runny nose 
after your swim, surprise! It’s NOT from the 
chlorine, as people usually believe; it’s 
actually the chemicals mixing with URINE 
and all the other bodily fluids that people 
leave behind in a pool, like SWEAT, dirt and 
POOP!  We all have small amounts of fecal matter on 
our bodies, tiny germs, potentially Cryptosporidium (aka “Crypto”), 
E. coli and norovirus germs, which can be released in the water. 
Swallowing even a small amount of water with fecal matter has the 
potential to make you and others sick. All of those germs swirling 
around in the pool are also a likely cause of swimmer’s ear. Chlorine 
takes a while to kill germs so they can be floating around you.

IMPORTANT for the reasons above…  parents need to insist their 
children take bathroom breaks often to pee and have them take 
showers before swimming. Please remind them to be careful not 
to swallow the water.

As we enjoy the warmer weather, please be 
mindful of children, walkers, runners, bikes, golf 

carts, etc. on our town streets. 
Please observe posted speed limits, 

and ask landscapers and other maintenance 
companies to not park in blind spots if they 

must park their vehicles in the street.  

Summer is here! Let’s all share the road!
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The Contractor for the I-40 Project at the Davie-Forsyth County Line will be closing the 
outside Eastbound lane, west of the Yadkin River, beginning on Friday, June 1st at 6:00 PM. 
It will be reopened no later than Sunday, June 3rd at noon. This work is part of the 
continuing construction to replace the I-40 bridges over the Yadkin River, and to widen and 
make improvements along I-40. The project runs from Harper Road in Forsyth County, to 1 
mile west of the NC 801 interchange in Davie County. Additional similar weekend lane 

closures are tentatively scheduled for June 8 thru 10 and June 15 thru 17. Work will progress through the 
entire project limits. Additional notifications will be sent out prior to each weekend closure. All work is of 
course weather permitting. Below is a link to the TIMS incident and a Google map of the location.

The Newsletter is brought to you by your KV Master Board, Angel Jackson, Editor.

Mastor Board/Quads/Condos

Community Manager 

Becky Myers

at Priestly Management

336-379-5007 Ext. 112

bmyers@priestleymanagement.com

Single Family

Community Manager 

Amanda Smith

at Cedar Management Group

704-999-2315

 asmith@mycmg.com

Roger Williams

Master Board President

rrwilliams20@triad.rr.com

Eric Moore

Single Home Board President

ebmoore44@yahoo.com

Chris Fowler 

Carriage Home Board President

Chris.Fowler@ChrisFowlerCPA.com

Club House Rental

Diane Pfundstein

KindertonVillageClubhouse@gmail.com 

Communication Committee

Angel Jackson

ajackson226@gmail.com 

Camie Osborne

Quads/Condos Board President

camie.osborne@gmail.com
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FROM TOWN OF BERMUDA RUN

TOWN OF BERMUDA RUN TREES

KINDERTON VILLAGE 
SINGLE HOME OWNER TREES

Town of Bermuda Run Trees are located between the 
side walk and the street. These trees are trimmed and 

maintained by Bermuda Run. 
Do not trim or cut these trees located in that area.

Kinderton Village Single Home Owner Trees are located 
on the home owners property. These trees should be 

trimmed and maintained by the homeowner. Trees 
should be kept trimmed at least 9’ above side 

walks/roads/allies to make clear ways for people, bikes 
and vehicles to travel underneath clearly.

The town of Bermuda Run picks up branches the last 
Monday of the month at your curb for your convenience.

KILBOURNE DR

DOT Link

CLUB HOUSE
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Kinderton Village has a need for additional volunteers to act as a 
KV clubhouse rental agents. Please consider helping out as the 
renting of the clubhouse helps to defray the cost of 
maintenance, repairs and updating to the building and it’s 
contents. Contact our club house volunteer Diane Pfundstein 
for details at KindertonVillageClubhouse@gmail.com 

The club house was newly 
decorated by Kinderton 

Home Owner Volunteers 
Diane Pfundstein & Cathy Ring. 

Thank you ladies for all your hard 
work. It looks great. They really 
made it a great place to host a 

family gathering. 
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